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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 2:17 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Swan, Erin
Subject: RE: RO0264-500 40th St., Oakland - proposed sub-slab probe installation

Jerry, 
 
The tenant in the on-site building adjacent to the originally-proposed location of SVP-4 has asked us to postpone installing 
the sub-slab probe until after their general manager returns from vacation sometime next week.  Consequently, CRA will 
reschedule the soil vapor installations after we receive permission to install the sub-slab probe. 
 
Regards, 
 
Peter Schaefer 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
 

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 2:04 PM 
To: Schaefer, Peter 
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey 
Subject: RE: RO0264-500 40th St., Oakland - proposed sub-slab probe installation 
 
Peter, 
 
Installation of a sub‐slab probe inside the site building near the location of proposed SVP‐4 is acceptable to replace SVP‐
4. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 1:17 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey 
Subject: RE: RO0264-500 40th St., Oakland - proposed sub-slab probe installation 
 
Jerry, 
 
This email is to confirm that based on my conversations with you and Denis Brown this morning, we intend to install a 
sub-slab probe within the building directly adjacent to the proposed location or SVP-4. 
 
Regards, 
 
Peter Schaefer 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
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From: Schaefer, Peter  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 10:12 AM 
To: 'Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health' 
Subject: RO0264-500 40th St., Oakland -photos 
 
 

From: Schaefer, Peter  
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2011 8:39 AM 
To: 'Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health' 
Subject: RO0264 - 500 40th St., Oakland - Utility locating field results and revised SV probe locations 
 
Jerry, 
 
Per our telephone conversation, here are our field notes showing the utilities on the site and the proposed revised 
locations for the soil vapor probes. 
 
Regards, 
 
Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A 
Emeryville, California 94608-2008 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
Fax: (510) 420-9170 
pschaefer@craworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 
 


